
PITTSFORD PARKS & RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD 
MINUTES: October 10, 2024  

Spiegel Community Center, Room 206 
 

Board Members Present: Steve Denaker, Christyn Musso-Albanese, Jessie Hollenbeck 
(Recreation Director), Ben McCormick, Pam Cooper-Vince, Karen McCready, Phil Bleeker, Mike 

Pascucci, Naveen Havannavar (Pittsford Town Board Liaison)  
 
Board Members Absent: Rick Taylor, Bill Beach, Trish Gerace 
 
The Pittsford Parks & Recreation Advisory Board held a meeting in the Spiegel Community 
Center, Room 206.  
 
CHAIRMAN, STEVE DENAKER: 

• Opened the meeting at 6:34 PM  

• September 2024 and July 2024 meeting minutes approved. 

• No one available for the Volunteer Appreciation Dinner on 10/22 – Steve will try to 
attend on behalf of PRAB  
 

RECREATION DEPARTMENT UPDATE – JESSIE HOLLENBECK 

• Halloween Fest 10/22/2024 
o 2 – 5 pm 
o Volunteers needed and appreciated 

• Food and Music Truck Fest was a success 

• Employment Opportunities 
o Winter session After Care position at the Community Center  
o Community Center Front Desk positions avail 

• 2024 Winter Brochure 
o Sign-up begins 12/2/2024 
o New pre-school enrichment programs available in STEM / science   

• Pocket Park Update 
o plans are complete 
o Planting almost complete – including the “Cooper Beach” clone will be planted 
o Shed is in place 
o Working on connection of water and power 
o Continued work on the pergola  

 
TOWN BOARD UPDATE – NAVEEN HAVANNAVAR  

• Dog park lease extension  

• Zoning issues regarding chickens is a hot topic  

• Verizon cell tower to be disguised by brick and placed on top of library  

• Infrastructure, Enforcement, & Education (I.E.E.) introduced by Naveen to the board for 
continuing traffic issues 



GENERAL (ROUNDTABLE) DISCUSSION 

• Discussion of ice rink and why is not feasible 

• Mowing of field for safety on Auburn Trail across from Winchester/Sturbridge  

• Discussion of safety issues surrounding E-bikes and scooters on the trails 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:20 PM.  Next Meeting November 14, 2024 @ 6:30 PM.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Christyn Musso-Albanese, Secretary    
 
 


